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From Our Administrator

   From Our Prelate

    I am glad to report that everyone is on the road to recovery 
and doing well.  Please notify us if you hear of any illness or 
distress.

Jeanette and I wish you all a happy, healthy and prosperous 
New Year.

JP Shelton, Prelate

Wow another year is over. 
It's now 2017 time goes by so fast. 

With that being said I would like to reflect a bit on 2016. 
We as a Lodge did our job well. All our members can take pride and 
credit for that. All that the Volunteers do at our Lodge make a huge 

difference, and it doesn't go unnoticed. With all of us working 
together we can do even better this year. 

As a closing note remember the great friends and family members 
that are not with us physically today, but take comfort in knowing 

they will always be in our hearts and memories and that my friends 
will always remain.

 
Here's to another successful  New Year!

Ron Woods
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2267 WOTM
Officers

Sr. Regent
Stephanie Archer

Jr. Grad. Regent
Lori Rubalcaba

Jr. Regent
Janie Godsil

Secretary/Treas.
Toni Perez

Recorder
Chris Welch

Submit articles
& Newsletter

Suggestions to:
Barbara Minich
619-200-9156

barbara.minich@yahoo.com

The Calendar Meeting is on the 
3rd Thursday of each Month

ARTICLES ARE DUE ON 
THAT DAY

If possible, please submit them 
to me by e-mail.

Thanks!  – Barbara

Please Help Fill In The White Board
It's in the hallway between the kitchen and the restrooms.

We always like to see new faces volunteering in the kitchen and 
anywhere else in the Lodge!

If you would like to cook for one of our regular meals, please sign up!

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge 1713
Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

9062 Memory Lane, Spring Valley, CA 91977
Office: 619-463-4672  Social Quarters:619-463-6444

LOOM 1713
Officers

Governor
Jimmy Welch

Jr. Governor
Terrance Kindred

Prelate
JP Shelton

Treasurer
Al Heavener

Jr. Past Gov, 
Bob Godsil

Administrator 
Ron Woods

Trustees
1yr: Aaron Zuniga

Sergeant at Arms
Jon Minich

 Thanks Very Big!!

Just a note to thank EVERYONE 
who helped with the needy 

families:
Those who: 

Donated food and $$$
Took Names Off The Tree

Help Pack & Distribute

Special thanks to Stephanie and 
Jimmy for organizing and taking 

charge in my absence.

You all will never know how much 
all your efforts are appreciated.

God Bless You 
Happy New Year,  Chris
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Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

From Our Senior Regent

From Our Jr. Regent
Here we are at the beginning of a new year.  Donna Riggs is home but not

Doing so well, so sorry to hear that.  Sarah is still in the hospital but is recovering. 
 Not to forget Chris, she is recovering nicely.  Let's keep our prayers and good 
thoughts out there.

Be sure contact me (or any Board member) if you know of anyone who is in 
distress or is ill.  Like I have said before, if we don't know we can't help.

In the mean time, have a happy, healthy and prosperous New Year!
Janie Godsill, Jr Regent

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

I hope you all had a Merry Christmas and enjoyed the holiday season.  
Allison Hudson did an excellent job planning the Christmas party for 
our kids and Janie Godsill made an excellent dinner for our adult party.  
Thank you so much ladies for a job well done. I also want to extend a 
huge thank you to everyone that was a part of taking care of our needy 
families.  If you attended the Luau, if you made a food or cash 
donation, if you took a child’s name off of the tree, if you came down 
and helped us pack the food if you put on a Santa suit or chauffeured 
Santa door to door to deliver all of the food and gifts to the families – 
THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU!!! 

We are in need of a volunteer to do our monthly calendar.  It would be your responsibility to 
attend the calendar meeting the third Thursday of the month and to make sure that we have 
volunteers to cook in the kitchen. Yvette Wood, thank you for taking care of us while you did. If 
you think you would be interested, please let myself or a board member know. On that note, 
we are always looking for help in the kitchen.  If you would like to cook, open dates are on the 
calendar in the hallway. 

I hope in 2017 we can increase our membership and find new ways of reaching out to the 
younger families in the community to get them involved in our organization. We need to ensure 
that we can continue to provide for Mooseheart, Moosehaven, and the families in our own 
backyard. You just never know when it will be one of our own needing the assistance that we 
provide our children, seniors and families.

I wish you all a blessed 2017 and look forward to continuing doing what we do.

Stephanie Archer, Senior Regent
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Gary Nippins – 01/28

Ward Hoss Minich – 01/30

Mario Orozco – 01/30

Virginia Baker – 01/01

Peggy Dean – 01/05

Linda Gray – 01/06

Julie Brzeczek – 01/07

Cassandra Reyes – 01/07

Pamela Garcia – 01/11

Bertie Perez – 01/14

Julie Heavener – 01/15

Wan Chen – 01/17

Karyn Johnson – 01/18

Debbie Thompson – 01/23

Vicete Amezcua, Jr. – 01/01

James Cheney – 01/01

Mark Cravens – 01/01

Shawn Walchef – 01/02

J. Garcia – 01/03

Andy Underwood – 01/10

Michael Cates – 01/14

Oscar Robinson – 01/20

James Troast – 01/20

Jody Kravitz – 01/21

Robert Rambeau – 01/22

J. P. Shelton – 01/22

Todd Kimzey – 01/23

Mike Herman – 01/27

Steve Milligan – 01/27
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Upcoming Events...

NON PROFIT
ORGANIZATION

U.S. POSTAGE PAID
EL CAJON, CA
PERMIT #250

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Address service requested

Rev C

––––––

● Jan 1st – Lodge is Closed  Happy New Year, Be Safe!

● Jan 6 & 7-Legion Frolic & Mtg. At El Centro

● Jan 20 -  Andy doing Filet Mignon Dinner

● Jan 4,11,18,25 – Burgers and fixins

● Jan 2,9,16,23,31 – Mexican Fare 

● Jan 15 – District Meeting, El Cajon

● Jan 8,15,22,29 – Home Cooked Breakfast 

● Updates are listed mid-month on our website: www.moose1713.org as dates 
and times become known.
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